
Town of Wilmington Cemetery Committee 

Monthly meeting minutes for April 2018 

The Wilmington Cemetery Committee had its monthly on April 3rd at the 

Wilmington Fire House . 

Walter White, Scott Moore and Richard Khachadoorian attended the meeting. 

Walt moved to appoint Richard Khachadoorian as Chairman, Scott second; all in 

favor. Richard K. moved to appoint Walt as Vice Chairman, Scott second; all in 

favor. Scott moved to appoint Donna Moore as Secretary, Walt second; all in 

favor. 

We discussed the cemetery mowing bids and it was decided that we would accept 

Robert Spirka’s bid to mow Intervale Cemetery. Bill Hunt’s bid was accepted to 

mow Riverview and Doug Dix’s Bid was accepted to mow Avril and Rest land. 

We will be holding our monthly meetings the 2nd Wednesday of every month from 

April until October. 
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